
TRAPCAF ATTENDS NAIROBI
DEMENTIA CONFERENCE

The team attended the Brain Ageing and
Dementia in LMICs 2024 conference in Nairobi,

Kenya. 

YOUR TRAPCAF NEWS

TRAPCAF AND PARKINSON’S AFRICA
DELIVER FINAL VSG OF 2024 

Earlier this month, alongside Parkinson's Africa,
we held the final Virtual Support Group Meeting

of the year, Jingle & Joy.
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TRAPCAF ANNOUNCE THE FIRST
TRAINING SESSION OF 2025

The next session is taking place on Wednesday 15th
January 2025 from 12-2pm GMT. 

The session will cover genetics counselling with results
from genetic studies in Africa being included. 

https://research.ncl.ac.uk/trapcaf/
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